Masses: ~ Sacred Heart Church ~ Reconciliation:

Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m. Kinsman, IL Before Sunday Mass
Sundays - 8:00 a.m. By appointment: 815-237-2230

Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor
Father Stanley / Clerical needs: 815-237-2230
Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245
Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net
Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact: Bobbi Brockman: 815-287-2294
Website address: www.swkrcatholics.org

September 25, 2016 Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Mass Schedule Mass Intentions Collections - 9/18/16

Sun. - Sept. 25 8:00a.m. Darlene Hintze - Pam & Dave Brockman Sunday............ $1,003.00
Wed. - Sept. 28 8:30 a.m. NO MASS - Fr. Stan on vacation Mixing Bowl.....$ 4.00
Sun. - Oct. 2 8:00a.m. For Parisioners “Your offering is most appreciated!”

Food Pantry Item(s) / September “Though our Lord Jesus Christ was rich, he became poor,

Breakfast cereals & Oatmeal so that by his poverty you might become rich.”

Sunday Mass: October Stewardship

Lector: L. Miller Servers: P. & J. Baudino Eucharistic Ministers: H. Bierle, R. Briscoe & C. Sulzberger

¢

Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those
living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and
women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war. Please also pray for all that
are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected
by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.

Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins. Thank you.

From Peg & Jim Yasko, Hog Raffle Chairpersons - “A big THANK-YOU to all parish families who participated in our

5th annual Hog Raffle- whether you sold tickets, sent donations- prizes or cash, some instances both, whether you were a
cookie baker, or a worker on Saturday-you made it a success! The Hog Raffle list of winners is posted in the back of church-
we gave out 24 total prizes! The winner of the pig was Phil Wilkinson of Morris-Jim Yasko sold him the ticket!! Delivered the
news to him yesterday, he was quite pleased!! We won't have the final numbers until | receive the processing cost but right
now we are very comparable to last year!! And can't say enough how fun it is to work with Pam and Dave Brockman!! God
Bless, job well done!”

As was announced, Fr. Stanley is on vacation Monday Sept. 18" - Oct. 7. There will be no Wednesday morning Masses
here at Sacred Heart on September 28" or October 5. We wish Fr. Stan safe travels and enjoyment of family! While he is
gone, we will have visiting Priests from the Salvatorian Fathers from Indiana. Please help make them feel welcome!

It was a beautiful day....and another amazing Golf Outing and Hog Raffle last Saturday!!! We want to thank everyone who
helped in any way, and offer another humble, yet heartfelt thanks to co-chairs Dave and Pam Brockman and Jim and Peg
Yasko!!!' They are so organized, they make these HUGE undertaking appear effortless...year after year! Again...our many,
many thanks to them...and all who band together under their leadership to, once again, put on a terrific event!!! Congrats!!!

In celebration of the Jubilee Year of Mercy...Immaculate Conception Parish in Morris presents...“Spotlight on Mercy” -
Tuesday Oct. 4™ at 6:30 p.m. in the Church - “Divine Mercy” - A presentation by Fr. Andy Davy, MIC. There will also be a
presentation in honor of Mother Teresa’s Canonization and Work on Sunday Oct. 9" at 3:30 p.m. in the Church . (Flyer
posted in the vestibule.)

Immaculate Conception Church of Braidwood is hosting “A Nite at the Races” Saturday Oct. 8, 2016 at the Gardner
American Legion. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. The first race is at 7:00 p.m. Tickets are $10.00 each and can be purchased at
the door. “Join us for a fun ‘Halloween’ themed night! Be sure to wear your costume for an extra $10 in ‘Funny Money’!”
Racing - Food - Raffles - Auction. Proceeds will help fund renovations to their Parish Hall. (Flyer posted in the vestibule.)

WHITE MASS: The Mass will be held at the Cathedral on Sunday, October 9, at 11:00 a.m. All health care professionals are
cordially invited to be present and receive a special blessing from Bishop Conlon. The White Mass celebrates those who
serve as guardians and servants of human life: physicians, nurses, health care providers, along with their families and friends.
Refreshments will follow in the Commons. RSVP Respect Life Ministry at (@&815-221-6251) or
prolife@dioceseofjoliet.org.

We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart! If you haven’t already done so, please
register with Fr. Stanley after Mass. Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule.

Word of Life - “When we stand before Jesus crucified, we see the depth of his love which exalts and sustains us, but at the
same time, unless we are blind, we begin to realize that Jesus’ gaze, burning with love, expands to embrace all his people.” -
Pope Francis, Evangelii gaudium, no. 268 (www.googl/ZJAtjF) © 2013 Libreria Editrice Vaticana. Used with permission.

Courtesy of the Diocese of Springfield...some thoughts during this Jubilee Year of Mercy - September 25, 2016 - “An awful
thought. A scary reality. | can be good tomorrow, we say. | can deal with that injustice next week, next month, next year,
when the time is right, we say. The poor and hungry can surely wait. Well, Amos and Luke say otherwise. God is filled to
the brim with pardon and mercy, with compassion, they say. All people that God loves are bound together, they say. The
truth is, it is possible to run out of time to do good, God says. Do not be indifferent! So, *What good will | do today?
*What injustice can I address this week?”
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